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Saturday 18.06.2016

Greetings after the catechesis

Vatican City, 18 June 2016 – At the end of today's catechesis the Pope greeted pilgrims from various countries,
including the members of the Armed Forces Health Schools of Bron, France, and students at the Eichstätt in
Germany.

In Italian, he welcomed among others the volunteers of the Cottolengo of Turin, the group "La Città dei Ragazzi",
the City of the Young, on the seventieth anniversary of its foundation, and the bakers of the Confesercenti
Association, whom he thanked for distributing bread to pilgrims in Rome this week. "Thank you for giving bread,
for breaking bread, which is one of the most beautiful things in life", he said. "Thank you".


